
April 2025 Prayer Letter
Ladies Meeting 
This month Iglesia Bautista Esperanza held its first ladies meeting
since we arrived. Ladies aged from teenagers to grandmothers
enjoyed a time of fellowship and learning from God’s Word
together. The church is made up of several young ladies, and
Lauren was able to host them the evening before in our home. We
look forward to many more meetings ahead as the Lord continues
to grow His church! 
One Year on the Field
On March 13th, we reached the milestone of one year in Argentina!
We are incredibly grateful for the relationships we have gained and
for all that the Lord has been teaching us. Through every change
and circumstance, God has shown Himself good and faithful to us.
Most of all, we praise Him for the souls who have come to know
Him as their personal Savior this year. Please continue to pray with
us as we continue to learn during our time in Argentina and look
ahead to Paraguay. 
Regional Conference 
Our mission board held its regional conference in Panama at the
end of the month. We were very thankful for the fellowship with
friends and teaching that we received. It is a blessing to have
missionary friends all around Latin America as we strive together
to plant churches and see souls saved. We left both refreshed and
encouraged from our time spent together! 

Praise the Lord for
all He has done in
our first year on the
field!
For continual
wisdom and growth
as we prepare for
Paraguay

Prayer Requests

In Christ, 
Robbie & Lauren Prater


